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TOWN OF BARNSTABLE ACCESSORY AFFORDABLE APARTMENT PROGRAM

MINUTES
September 26, 2012 — 6:00 pm Town Hall, Hearing Room

Present: Laura F. Shufelt, Hearing Officer, Cindy L. Dabkowski, Accessory Apartment
Program Coordinator

Hearing Officer Laura F. Shufelt called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m.

Appeal No. 2009-050 McFarlane Rescind Comprehensive Permit

Comprehensive Permit No. 2009-050 McFarlane issued October 1, 2010 to Edward
and Marcia McFarlane for 178 Sandy Valley Road Marstons Mills, MA 02648.
The Hearing Officer read the legal ad as published in the Barnstable Patriot

The applicants Mr. and Mrs. McFarlane did not attend the hearing.

Members of the public were requested to comment, no one spoke

Ms Shufelt ruled to rescind Comprehensive Permit No. 2009-050

Hearing officer approved minutes from August 22, 2012 as written

Hearing officer confirmed next meeting: November 14, 2012

There being no other business the hearing adjourned at 6:45 p.m.
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